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Patricia Kuslich                                                                                                                February 11, 2020 
10343 Dellwood Rd N 
Stillwater, MN 55082 
 
Septic System Compliance 
 
Dear Patricia Kuslich, 
 
I am writing you in regards to our conversation on 2/10/2020. Per our conversation I have included the 
2000 septic system permit, the recent compliance inspection report, and a non-compliance factsheet. 
 
As I mentioned on the phone the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) is in charge of licensing 
and certifying septic system contractors. Nick Haig, 651-757-2536 or nick.haig@state.mn.us, is the 
Supervisor for certification and licensing program for septic professionals.  
 
If you have any other questions feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tyler Dale 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
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